
Bruce Krogstad 
6025 S 6th St. 
Milwaukee, WI  53221 
February 6, 2019 

 
 
City Plan Commission  
PlanAdmin@milwaukee.gov 
Re: FN 171864 – 6000 S. 6th Street 
 
 
Dear City Plan Commission: 
 
Greg Schaal, is requesting that the north portion of the site is rezoned to Industrial Light (IL1).  
I am opposed to this change in zoning. There have been times that 3 or 4 semi trucks are parked 
along 6th street making it almost impassable.  At times there are 6 to 10 or more vehicles backed 
up waiting for trucks entering and leaving the General Mills terminal.  I don’t believe allowing 
additional commercial traffic on 6th street is a good idea.  Also there are children and families 
from the trailer park on 6th and College that walk and play in the area.  I believe the zoning 
should remain residential.   Once again I am opposed to changing the zoning of this parcel.  
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Bruce Krogstad 
Property Owner 
6025 S. 6th St. 
 


